
 

From: Miller, Joanne [joanne.miller@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 24 July 2013 11:48
To: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk'
Subject: re open matter Dear Mr Cordell,

Thank you for your email of today in relation to your case being re-opened. I have checked our system and have seen 
that the matter was re listed on the 22.07.13 and on that date the conviction and sentence that was imposed on the 
14.11.12 has been set aside and the endorsement on your driving licence will be removed, also any financial penalty 
imposed will be removed and no money will be owed my you.

Hope this information helps you.

Joanne Mifljer
East London Magistrates' Court Thames, Stratford and Waltham 
Forest Email joanne.miller@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk

This e-mail (and any attachment) is intended only for the attention of the addressee(s). Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or
copying is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all copies and inform the sender by return e-mail.

Internet e-mail is not a secure medium. Any reply to this message could be intercepted and read by someone else. Please bear that 
in mind when deciding whether to send material in response to this message by e-mail.

This e-mail (whether you are the sender or the recipient) may be monitored, recorded and retained by the Ministry of Justice. 
E-mail monitoring / blocking software may be used, and e-mail content may be read at any time. You have a responsibility to 
ensure laws are not broken when composing or forwarding e-mails and their contents.

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by 
Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified 
virus free.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.
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